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August 14, 2013

. Jackie Beauzil
Human Resources Manager
City of Dania Beach
100 West Dania Beach Bivd.
Dania Beach, FL 33004

Dear Jackie,

The current cost for the 2013-2014 school year crossing guard program is as follows:
12 crossing guards working 2.5 hours per day @$12.58/hr and one field supervisor working 4.5

hours per day @$12.58/hr. Total cost for 180 school days is $78000.00.

There was a request by Broward Sheriff's Office, Dania Beach District to add two school
crossing guards at Stirling Road and 12!" Avenue. The request was made after the intersection
was monitored and a significant number of children were crossing Stirling Road without a

crossing guard.

If this request is approved it will increase the 2013-2014 crossing guard budget by $11,322.00.
That is based on two guards working 2.5 hours per day for 180 school calendar days
@ $12.58/hr. If summer school is required it could impact the total cost. Summer school is not

determined until May, 2014.

Staffing Connection will need a written request from the City of Dania Beach requesting the new

crossing guards be added.

Sincerely,
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Sharron Cook
Branch Manager, School Crossing Guard Division



